
Report	for	the	December	9,	2020	Unicamp	Board	of	Directors	Meeting	
	

	
The	Unicamp	Board	of	Directors	met	on	December	9,	2020.	The	board	had	a	discussion,	led	by	
the	treasurer,	regarding	the	Unicamp	budget	for	2021,	while	examining	how	revenue	can	be	
increased	during	the	pandemic.	The	board	also	discussed	Unicamp’s	infrastructure	and	
considered	what	upgrades	are	needed	to	Unicamp’s	facilities.	There	was	then	a	discussion	
about	the	Unicamp	general	code	of	conduct	and	whether	or	not	it	needed	updating.	Lastly,	
board	chairs	delivered	brief	reports	about	the	state	of	their	respective	portfolios.	
	
	
	
	


